BCC
\/
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BARRIES
CURLINGS

Report from Kitchen, Bar and Lottery Licence

Kitchen — TCB continues to provide us with excellent food during regular curling and special events. They
play to renew contract for next year.

Bar — Dave continues to run the bar very efficiently. Tina and Melanie keep us coming back for more.
The bar revenue is an important revenue source for the club.

Lotteries — We had two licenced lotteries this year. The Stu Sells 50/50 and the TOC 50/50. They both
were very successful in raising funds for the youth program. This is very important for the livelihood of
our club in the future.

There was also the Cornhole competition which raised funds that supported the club’s daily expenses.
The club members that supported these fundraisers are greatly appreciated.

Stu Sells 50/50 - $537.45

Cornhole #1 - $590.00

Cornhole #2 - $210.00

TOC - $3,468.55

Respectfully submitted by Nina Martin



